
Midvale Elementary 
School Community Council 
Thursday, March 14, 2019 
Office Conference Room, 5pm 
 
Present:  Chip Watts, Heidi Sanger, Margaret McCann, Debbie Johnson, Steve Brown 
 
Debbie welcomed all to the meeting.  
 
The previous meetings minutes were reviewed.  Debbie asked for a motion to approve the 
minutes.  Margaret motioned to approve and Steve seconded.  The minutes were approved. 
 
The CSIP and Land Trust revision was reviewed with the approved changes from last meeting. 
There will be an increase in interventionists from 6 to 7. The signature page was signed by 
those in attendance. Once all signatures are collected, it will be posted and submitted for final 
approval before April 8th.  
 
All data that is being collected is still showing great improvement from the students. Chip is 
excited to see the results from the RISE tests that will be happening in April/May. We will review 
those results in September. 
 
The next meeting will be held April 18, 2019 at 5pm. 
 
 


